Stamford Cemetery Commission

January 8, 2020 meeting was called to order at 10:00AM with Sally Bohl, Janice Farinon
and David McKay present.

The May 1, 2019 minutes were read and unanimously accepted.

Dave McKay has fixed the wheelbarrow and spent numerous hours spreading loam, grass
seed, fixing signs and also repaired a monument at Houghton Cemetery.

The work on the stanchions was not completed, but will be finished in 2020.

Sally and Dave put flags on the graves before Memorial Day and they were removed
after Veterans Day Janice will order the flags for 2020.

Wreaths Across America were again put on the Veterans graves. They will be removed
on January 18, 2020.

Rule changes were made to include the $15.00 fee for recording a burial deed and to
remove the wording that the cemetery is open all year.

Respectfully submitted

Janice Farinon, clerk



